
 
 
 

STOP THE BLEED 
 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2018 
 

9:00 AM – 11:00 AM 
 

Launched in October of 2015 by the White House, Stop the Bleed is a national awareness 
campaign and a call to action. Stop the Bleed is intended to cultivate grassroots efforts that 
encourage bystanders to become trained, equipped and empowered to help in a bleeding 
emergency before professional help arrives. 
 
Background: 
 
No matter how rapid the arrival of professional emergency responders, bystanders will always be 
first on the scene. A person who is bleeding can die from blood loss within five minutes, so 
quickly stopping the bleeding is critical. Those nearest to someone with life threating injuries are 
best positioned to provide immediate care if they are equipped with the appropriate training and 
resources. 
 
Cost of this workshop:  FREE 
 
Fire Company or Auxiliary: _______________________________________________ 
 
Contact name & number: _______________________________________________ 
 
 1.  __________________________   3.  ________________________________ 
 
 2.  __________________________ 4.  ________________________________ 
 
 
Please return this form:  No later than August 8, 2018 
 
Return to:   DVFA Office 
    Conference Seminars 
    P.O. Box 1849 
    Dover, DE.  19903-1849 
 
Or Fax to:   302-734-9404 
 
Email to:   wjones@dvfassn.com 
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